
 

 

 

 

 

Title 

International Day of Peace  

 

Description 

On November 30th  1981, the UN General Assembly, as per resolution 36/67, established the International 

Day of Peace. Initially, it took place on the third Tuesday of September of every year, the same day as the 

opening of the General Assembly sessions. 

In 2001, via resolution 55/282, it was decided that the International Day of Peace would be celebrated 

every September 21st and the United Nations urged all countries to end hostilities and promote 

educational actions to raise awareness and promote peace. 

Living Peace International  proposes to all its members the active participation in this anniversary, an 

occasion to remember the importance of their commitment to peace building. 

 

Target Audience  

Children, youth and adults from schools, youth groups and youth associations.  

 

Goals  

- Reflect  on the meaning of peace and ways to achieve it  

- Reflect on the reasons for the existence of conflict and how to resolve it 

- Developing  the concept of universal brotherhood  

- Promotion of bonds of trust and reciprocity  

- Developing creativity for peace 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.livingpeaceinternational.org/it/


 

 

Activities 

Peace promotion activities can be created or customized 

Individually or in groups. 

Ample space for creativity! 

It is possible to celebrate this anniversary by participating in the 

activity also promoted by the Living Peace Project: Peace Crane, 

which involves the making of doves ("peace doves") through origami 

technique and their exchange with a school or group from a distant 

country, the "exchange partner”. 

Click here for more info ! 

 

Deadline 

September 21, 2020. 

If you join this initiative send us photos and videos of your activity to share with the entire Living Peace 

International network!  

Write to info@livingpeaceinternational.org. *** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** Living Peace acts accordingly to the EU General Data Protection Regulation, which came into force on 

25 May, 2018. If you want to share pictures and videos of children and kids, you must send us a consent 

form signed by their parents or legal guardian(s). You can download the consent form here, and address 

it to AMU NGO, which is in charge of data management for the Living Peace International project, 

sending an email to privacy@amu-it.eu . 

If a consent form cannot be provided, please remember to send us only pictures and videos where 

people—especially minors—are not recognisable. 

These include shots taken from above or behind, where you can see the children involved in the activity, 

but you cannot take a front view shot. 
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